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Rationale: This is not the practice anymore, nor has it been for quite some time. Therefore, 
the handbook language needs updated to remove this.  

Below is the relevant KBOR Policy: Chapter II: Academic Affairs, Section C Chief Executive 
Officer, Faculty and Staff; 2 Appointments; b. faculty and staff; vii.2.f.6 
 

(6)  Decisions of the chief executive officer shall be final and are not subject to further 
administrative review by any officer or committee of the institution or by the Board of 
Regents. 

 

C78 Amendments to the above policy have been made as follows: Tenure may be acquired only 
by the members of the Kansas State University faculty who are on tenure track appointments, 
with the rank of assistant professor or higher. (This amendment applies only to those appointed 
on or after July 1, 1960.) 

Lists of individuals approved by the chief executive officer for tenure at a Regents' institution 
shall be submitted by the chief executive officer to the Board of Regents for its information at 
the April meeting. Decisions of the president shall be final and are not subject to further 
administrative review by any officer or committee of the institution or by the Board of Regents. 
Any tenure recommendation approved by the Board of Regents shall be limited to tenure for 
the recommended individual at the institution consistent with the tenure policies of that 
institution. 

 
 
 


